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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the proposed Holland Lake Lodge development. The project will adversely

effect wildlife and historic properties. It's proximity to the Bob Marshall makes the scale and size of the project

untenable.

 

Although  the National Register-eligible lodge will remain, it's historic settling will be significantly altered and the

contributing historic cabins will be torn down. This is an adverse effect as per Section 106 requirements. The

historic lodge will be dwarfed by the four- story new lodge. Eventually, the historic lodge will become an eyesore

or unsafe and will be torn down. As a professional historic preservation person, I have seen this type of scenario

far too often.

 

Clearly, this project warrants an EA or an EIS. Alternatives are needed rather than being forced to accept one

large mega project. This is an unacceptable proposal for a site so close to the Bob Marshall Wilderness area.

Please do not allow this project to go forward. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sara Scott


